Message from an existing P1 parent

A year ago I felt like I was entering a new chapter with my daughter and letting go of her that bit more, I was so worried about the playground, lunchtime, the length of the day, getting changed for PE, everything! I was giving her to total strangers and having to trust that they would care for her like I do. I'd had transition meetings, visited the school with her and I didn't have coronavirus to think about on top of all this, so I can only imagine how difficult this must be. I think I cried for about a week after drop offs in the morning, but I can assure you I have shed many more tears saying goodbye to the wonderful women who will look after your children. I know it's scary and you don't know the teachers but without a doubt I know they will keep your child safe. In a years time, they will have had the most amazing start to school and you will be sad to be saying goodbye to the P1 teachers too, Donna P1 mum.